
Hi there, as a near by resident to the planned Leyland, I would like to register my 
objection to the plan for internally lit signage on the exterior of the premises, as it will 
create unnecessary light pollution for those living in the vicinity and can easily, without 
any disadvantage to Leyland, be replaced with signage that is not internally lit.   
 
Thank you, 
Richelle  
 


